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The Co-chairmen propose to the Government of
India that it should convene in Delhi the International
Commission for Supervision and Control in Laos. They have inview that the Commission will discuss the question of the tasks
and functions which should be allotted to it after the cease--
fire in Laos and will present an appropriate report to the Co-
chairmen, who will consider the Commission's report and give
it directions on going to Laos to carry out the work of
controlling the cease-fire.

The Co-chairmen in their message on the cease-fire
in Laos called upon the population of Laos to co-operate with
the International Commission for Supervision and Control in Laoswhen it arrives in the country on their instructions and to
render it assistance in exercising supervision and control overthe cease-fire.

The Co-chairmen are sending a copy of this messageto the other two members of the International Commission for
Supervision and Control in Laos -- the Governments of the PolishPeoplets Republic and of Canada.

The Minister for Foreign The Minister for Foreign
Affairs of Great Britaih: Affairs of the Union of SovietUlome. Socialist Republics:

A. Gromyko.


